


Thank you to all who participated in our 
6th ANNUAL Great American Backyard Campout!

Growing in popularity, we had over 

200 people register for the event 
this year!

It was a perfect summer day 
for a campout at The Willows!

Our campsite quickly filled up with overnight 
campers ready to enjoy the perfect

summer evening.



Campers enjoyed a full schedule of activities 
that evening at the beautiful Willows Park.



     

Compass Basics by 
the Boy Scouts... 

Mini Pioneering & Field Games led by Troop 219 

A few of the activities that 
our participants were able to 

take advantage of...



Participants had the opportunity to learn how to use 
low-velocity BB guns and pellets while they learned about 

gun safety from the 
Boy Scouts Council’s Range Safety Officer.

Fishing Activities & Demonstrations 
were led with the 

Chester Valley Sportsman’s Association 



Creek Walks with the 
Radnor Middle School Watershed 



The Boy Scouts demonstrated how to start a 
campfire, and then participants enjoyed  
some s’mores and got settled in for the 

evening…… 



Thank you to our 
generous sponsors FOR HELPING TO 
MAKE THIS EVENT A GREAT SUCCESS!!


	Slide Number 1
	Thank you to all who participated in our     6th ANNUAL Great American Backyard Campout!
	Slide Number 3
	Slide Number 4
	Fishing Activities & Demonstrations were led with the �Chester Valley Sportsman’s Association 
	Slide Number 6
	Slide Number 7
	�Thank you to our �generous sponsors FOR HELPING TO MAKE THIS EVENT A GREAT SUCCESS!!

